
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date – 05 August 2025 

Subject: Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM)  

Dear Parents, 
This is to inform you that a Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) will be held on Tuesday, 05 
August 2025 to discuss your ward’s academic progress, classroom behaviour, and overall 
performance. 

Timing: 9:00 AM – 12:00 Noon 

Your presence will be highly appreciated, as it plays a vital role in your child’s development. 
Kindly ensure to attend the meeting as per the scheduled time. 

Note: Students must come in school uniform along with their parents. 

Warm regards, 

 

 
Principal 
THE VITS SCHOOL, SATNA 

 


